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ACSA celebrates the opportunity to bring our membership, together with our national and international colleagues at our Conference. With our Conference in 2020 cancelled and much uncertainty about 2021 the Management Committee wisely made the decision not to plan for a conference in 2021. ACSA has however made preliminary plans to hold our next Conference in May 2022 in Melbourne, with a September alternative date if needed.

Once our dates are confirmed we will be informing our membership and seeking submissions nationally and internationally for presentations at the Conference.
Our key Partner the Office of the Victorian Chief Mental Health Nurse has continued to provide significant financial support moving forward and we look forward to greeting all of you in May 2022.

Our Local Member meetings continue to be held around the country and I would like to thank all the conveners for they time and effort in holding these meetings and acknowledge the important work of bringing people together. Importantly our Local member meetings provide opportunities for networking, education and growing our ACSA membership.
Over the past year Victoria has held LMM meetings to support staff during COVID
with our thanks to James Houghton and Julie Sharrock for facilitating these.
Peninsula Health has also hosted a local member meeting with thanks to Chris Cairns and Sue Harvey.
Brisbane has continued to hold LMM and our thanks to Bev Love for her ongoing energy in keeping Brisbane LMM alive and well.
Local meetings have also continued in Cairns with thanks to Giselle Mackenzie. 

I would like to mention a special thanks to James Mabbutt from the Central Coast. James up until recently has hosted the Central Coast meetings for several years. A significant contribution to the Clinical Supervision Community. I am hoping we can reenergize this Local member meeting in the future.

Looking forward our Local Member Meetings will be a key focus for our energy and support. With you our members we hope to help reestablish meetings that no longer occur and establish new meetings across Australia. 
Work has recently been completed on reviewing the Local Member Meeting Orientation Guidelines and Workflow to support this goal. These will be easily accessible on our website.

While this past 18 months has had its challenges, we look forward to meeting you at our Local Member meetings and our Conference in 2022. Thank you. 


